
School Contact Information

● 385-351-3090
● Academic Office 385-351-3090 x1130
● Press 1 for Elementary Office & Elementary attendance
● Press 2 for Junior High Office & Secondary attendance
● Press 3 for High School Office

Important Dates★

Tuesday, May 21st - Memorial Day Assembly @ 1pm
Tuesday, May 21st - 5th Grade ShowWhat You Know@ 6pm
Thursday, May 23rd - Lights Off! Event @ 2:30pm
Thursday, May 23rd - 4th Grade ShowWhat You Know@ 5pm
Monday, May 27th - Memorial Day/ No School
Wednesday, May 29th - Elementary Field Day
Thursday, May 30th - Last Day of School: K-6th Dismissal at 12pm
Thursday, May 30th - Secondary Lagoon Day
Saturday, June 1st - WV3 Graduation

WV2 &WV3★

ART CONTEST
Our amazing Constitution Live Youth Council (founded by a few of our APA secondary students) is
sponsoring an art contest entitled "What does the Constitution mean to me?". The top awards win a
small cash prize AND are displayed at the State Capitol! See more details by scanning the QR card
found on the flier. Open to any student in Utah.
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Professional Photographer needed!
Hello APA families! We are looking for a volunteer who has knowledge, experience, and expertise in
photography to help us create an APA photo library. We would like to have some high quality stock
photos taken of our students that we can use for marketing purposes. We are hoping to find
someone that meets the following criteria:

- Has their own professional level photography camera (High-quality DSLR, mirrorless, ect.)
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- Has experience as a photographer
- Has knowledge of aperture, shutter speed, F stop (depth of field), lighting, and iso to take
professional level photos

Please reach out to Blake Sharette at (801) 808-3930 if you are an experienced photographer and
are interested in helping us. Thank you!

WV2 Elementary★

APA is excited to announce:

BREAKFAST is now being served at theWest Valley 2 campus (K-6th). To place an order or for more

information, please follow the link below.

https://www.americanprep.org/school-lunch-program/school-breakfast-program/

Get your 2023-2024 Yearbook!!! Don’t miss out on the memories, order your yearbook today at the
Elementary Office! The cost is $20 for a full color bound book with individual pictures, pictures of events,
activities, and field trips. We will have a limited amount available so be sure to order yours today!

Volunteer Hours Link:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfsXID0FOZQmEzq9u9cqYCDkoyeNDkfs71N2VZepoX8mY4
S8g/viewform?usp=sf_link

WV3 Secondary★

Saturday School
Wewill be holding the last Saturday school session on the following date:

May 25, 2024 from 7:50-11

Students need to attend Saturday school in the M-TH uniform and with work to complete. Any student
not following Saturday school rules will be asked to leave early. Please make sure students are picked up
no later than 11:15. Please contact a secondary director if you have any questions about Saturday school.

BREAKFAST is now being served to Junior High and High School Students at theWest

Valley 3 campus!

To place an order or for more information, please follow the link below.

https://www.americanprep.org/school-lunch-program/school-breakfast-program/

Juniors! You have an AMAZING opportunity this summer to visit USU campus with GEAR UP! From
June 3rd-June 4th, GEAR UP is hosting an overnight Biology Camp. Come make glowing bacteria,
tour the USU chocolate factory (complete with FREE samples), and learn how the human brain
works! Meals will be provided for you by GEAR UP. See Mr. Ockey in room 217 for more details
(don’t let the Seniors take this opportunity away from you!). Registration closes on May 15th.

High School Parents and Students: We will be offering a Credit Recovery Registration Lab after
school from May 13th to May 15th. The Lab will be held each day from 3:00PM-4:00PM in the High
School Cafeteria. Come get help registering your student for summer credit recovery packets, so
that they can be promoted to the next grade level. The Lab will be offered in both English and
Spanish.
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Special Education★

Compliance★

Counselor’s office★

Mount Liberty College is delighted to host the "The Hiding Place" Youth Seminar for students aged 14-18.
The event will take place at the scenic Steep Mountain Park Pavilion in Draper, Utah, on June 1st and
September 21st from 9:00 am to 7:00 pm. Designed to engage young minds with themes from Corrie ten
Boom's renowned book, the seminar offers an enriching experience for a registration fee of $45 per
participant, with a sibling discount available. Further details and registration can be found on the
college's website.

Enrollment★

For questions regarding Kindergarten - 6th grade enrollment, contact Ms. Guastella at
hguastella@apamail.org
For questions regarding 7th grade - 12th grade enrollment, contact Mrs. Patterson at
mpatterson@apamail.org

Sistema Notes ♪

Welcome to our final week of Sistema! This is bittersweet for us as we have truly enjoyed working with your
incredible children. We will miss them over the summer and will look forward to seeing them once more in
August.

Kudos to all of our Sistema students for a wonderful concert on Friday! We were moved to tears and were so
touched by the sense of community we had as we celebrated our students together. You should be proud of
how far your children have come as they learned the phrase “I believe in ME!” for this concert.

Our campus FREE Lights Off Summer Fun carnival will be THIS Thursday, May 23rd from 2:30-4:30 p.m. We
have MANY of our community partners coming to provide a game, resources for over the summer, free food
(including Little Caesars Pizza) and summer fun baskets to win! The entire family is invited and it will be held in
the large gym. As a reminder, this event will take the place of afterschool programs so regular Sistema will
NOT be held this day. We could use some parent volunteers to help with this event. You may sign up here.
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With the end of year Show What You Knows happening next week as well as our last week, we wanted to
include our schedule here for Sistema for your convenience. Please see below:

● Monday, May 20th and Tuesday, May 21st: Student Solos during Sistema
● Tuesday, May 21st: Sistema Staff Showcase 6 p.m. in MP Room (we will record this and send this out

to our families).
● Tuesday, May 21st: Students bring Bach Bucks to school to count
● Wednesday, May 22nd: LAST OFFICIAL DAY OF SISTEMA - Bach Buck Store and Homework

Incentive
● Thursday, May 23rd: Lights Off 2:30-4:30 p.m. in the large gym. FREE FAMILY FUN!!
● Friday, May 24th: No Sistema until school resumes in August

Thank you so much for your support. We have had questions as to how you sign up for Sistema for next school
year. We will send out the registration materials in June via email. We hope your student can join us then.
Have an amazing summer and thank you for your support!

Character Development★

Check out our Junior High students' fabulous time at the Culminating Events that happened in April!

7th Grade Ball Highlights Vimeo Link: https://vimeo.com/945623823/88595f748a
8th Grade Ball Highlights Vimeo Link: https://vimeo.com/945624145/ae19ca564c
Junior High Photos:
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1tJFoXyDQwNlkfaxyNId29vluUhxxBEI1?usp=drive_link

Questions can be emailed to wv2amassadors@apamail.org"

For Volunteering opportunities please email us at wv2ambassadors@apamail.org

Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) Election Results
Thank you to all who participated in our PAC election this past week. We are happy to announce our council for
the 2024-2025 school year.

Monica Barreto - returning member
Jeff Maroney - returning member
Christopher Nash - returning member
Irene Christensen - returning member
Albanie Stoddard - returning member

Amie Jacobson - returning member
Lenora Monge - newly elected member
Eryn Woolston - Admin
Jake Winegar - Admin

We appreciate our wonderful parents who serve on the Parent Advisory Committee!
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